MUNICIPAL PROPERTY ASSESBMENT CORPORATION

December 19, 2017

To: Chief Administrative Officers
Chief Financial Officers, Treasurers and Tax Collectors, and Municipal Clerks

From: Carla Y. Nell, Vice-President
Municipal and Stakeholder Relations

Subject: 2017 Year-End Assessment Report for the 2018 Tax Year

This fall, the Municipal Property Assessment Corporation {MPAC) mailed nearly 900,000
Property Assessment Notices to property owners across Ontario to reflect changes in
assessment that have taken place over the last year. We also have recently delivered to
Municipalities the Assessment Roll for the 2018 property tax year.

Our commitment to enhancing stakeholder relationships has never been stronger, and under
our new strategy, we will continue to formalize a customer relationship strategy based on
shared responsibility, mutual understanding and trust.

We have developed the enclosed 2017 Year-End Assessment Report for the 2018 Tax Year for
municipal administration and elected officials to provide an Executive Summary of the work
performed by MPAC in 2017, which includes municipal level snapshots of the property class
changes unique to your area.

A copy of this report will also be provided to Municipal Clerks for submission to municipal
councils in the new year. In the intérim, | encourage you to review the report and share your
comments or any guestions with your local Municipal and Stakeholder Relations team.

Yours truly,

Carla Y. Nell
Vice-President, Municipal and Stakeholder Relations
cc:‘RegionaI and Account Managers

1340 Pickering Parkway, Suite 101, Pickering, ON L1V 0C4
WWW.mpac.ca




